
GUAM ENERGY OFFICE 
Ufisinan Alentos Guahan 

Governor Lourdes A. Leon Guerrero 
Lt. Governor Joshua F. Tenorio 

Director Rebecca J. Respicio 

Transmitted via electronic mail 

October 22, 2024 

To: Benjamin J.F. Cruz, Public Auditor 

From: Rebecca J. Respicio, Director 

Subject: FY 2024 Procurement Training Compliance Report 

Hafa Adai! Public Auditor Cruz, 

The Guam Energy Office hereby submits its FY 2024 Procurement Training Compliance report pursuant 
to 5 GCA § 514l(n) for the following employees: 

Name Job Title Module 1 Module 2 Module 3 Module 4 Module 5 

Rebecca Respicio Director 02/03/2016 03/28/2016 06/25/2018 06/20/2016 
Jennifer Sadar Administrative 07/27/2016 05/09/2017 10/18/2021 10/14/2016 09/14/2021 

Officer 

Tina Mafnas Planner IV 12/05/2012 03/02/2021 
Michelle Marquez Program 02/28/2018 03/02/2021 

Coordinator II 
Drake Ryan Kemp Planner II 09/26/2023 
Jamie Dela Cruz Administrative 09/26/2023 

Assistant 

Bernadine C. Gines Special Projects 02/28/2023 
Coordinator 

Lucille C. Programs 02/28/2023 
Evangelista Coordinator I 

Should you have any questions regarding the above subject, please contact Ms. Jennifer Badar at 671-
646-4361 or via email at Jennifer.C.Badar@energy.guam.gov 

548 North Marine Corps Drive, Tamuning, Guam 96913 
Tel: (671) 646.4361 • Fax: (671) 649.1215 

energy.guam.gov 
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1 message

Jennifer C. Badar <Jennifer.C.Badar@energy.guam.gov> Wed, Oct 23, 2024 at 9:31 AM
To: Office of Public Accountability <admin@guamopa.com>
Cc: Rebecca Respicio <Rebecca.Respicio@energy.guam.gov>, Tina Mafnas <Tina.Mafnas@energy.guam.gov>, "Jamie C.
Dela Cruz" <jamie.c.delacruz@energy.guam.gov>

Hafa adai OPA,

On behalf of Director Respicio and in compliance with 5 GCA §5141(n) please see attachment regarding the
Procurement Training Compliance Report for the Guam Energy Office.  Should you have any questions,
please contact me at the number below or via email.

Kindly confirm receipt of this email. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Jennifer C. Badar
Administrative Officer

548 N Marine Corps Drive
Tamuning, Guam 96913
T 671-646-4361
F 671-649-1215

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email and any files transmitted with it may be legally privileged and confidential and is intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email, or taking
any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.  If you received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail or
telephone to arrange for the return of this email and any files to us or to verify it has been deleted from your system.
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